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NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that the festival of Teej will be celebrated on 13th August 

2024. 

On this occasion, male students will observe a holiday, while all female students are invited 

to attend the program and participate in the celebrations. 

For further details, please contact the event coordinator. 
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